
San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission 
ACE Ceres-Merced Extension Project

Project Scoping Meetings

SAVE THE DATE
Virtual Scoping 

Meeting #1 (Webinar)
Virtual Scoping 

Meeting #2 (Webinar)
Virtual Scoping 

Meeting #3 (Webinar)

Thursday, June 25, 2020
3:00 – 4:30 pm

Thursday, June 25, 2020
6:30 – 8:00 pm

Tuesday, June 30, 2020
6:30 – 8:00 pm

The San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission (SJRRC) invites agencies, 
stakeholders, and the public to join one of three virtual scoping 
meetings (webinars) to learn more about the project to extend 

Altamont Corridor Express (ACE) service to Merced. 

For more information about the Project and to receive email reminders 
for the webinars, please subscribe to our Project e-mail list at: 
www.acerail.com/merced-extension-eir

The link to join the webinars will be made available at this webpage 
one week before the webinar!

SJRRC proposes to extend ACE passenger rail service from Ceres to Merced by upgrading  existing 
tracks and constructing new tracks at certain locations within the existing UPRR Fresno Subdivision 
right-of-way (ROW) over a total distance of approximately 34 miles. Three new stations and a layover 
and maintenance facility would be constructed along the extension alignment.

The Project would consist of the following:

• A Ceres to Merced Extension Alignment consisting of upgrades and new tracks and bridges within
the UPRR Fresno Subdivision between Ceres and Merced;

• New Turlock, Livingston or Atwater, and Merced Stations along the extension alignment; and

• A new permanent Merced Layover & Maintenance Facility to support extension operations.

Overview of the Project

Please share this flyer with your networks!




